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CONTACT 
If you are interested in taking part, or want to 
find out more please get in touch: 

 
Chief Investigator: Dr Cathy Manning (Lecturer) 
c.a.manning@reading.ac.uk, 0118 378 3454 
 
Assistant Researcher: Raveen Rayat / Ella Callus 
r.rayat@student.reading.ac.uk 
e.m.callus@student.reading.ac.uk  
 
Co-Investigator: Dr Holly Joseph (Associate 
Professor, Institute of Education) 
h.joseph@reading.ac.uk  
  
 

What are the research priorities for the dyslexia community? 

Please help us find out! 

Researchers at the University of Reading and the Helen Arkell 
Dyslexia Charity are asking people with dyslexia and family 
members or caregivers about what their research priorities are, so 

that future research efforts can be guided towards the areas that 
matter most to the dyslexia community. 

Who can take part? 
People in the UK who are aged 18 years or over who: 

• Have a diagnosis of dyslexia 
OR 

• Are a parent/caregiver/other family member of a 
person with a dyslexia diagnosis 

What will I do if I take part? 
You will be invited to a focus group (online or face-
to-face) with 5 to 7 others. You will be asked some 
questions about your views on dyslexia research 
and what you would like to be researched in the 
future. The session will last around an hour. 
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